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Ms Valerie Lhuede
Managing Director
Tonalli Pty Ltd
PO Box 42
MILSONS POINT NSW

Dear Ms Lhuede
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•
Tonalli Pty Ltd lands - Yerranderie

Thank you for your letter dated 28 November 2009 regarding a formal offer by Tonalli Pty Ltd to
sell its property, Yerranderie, to the NSW Department of Environment, Climate Change & Water
(DECCW). I apologise for the delay in responding.

Iunderstand negotiations around the acquisition of your property have been ongoing for some
time. DECCW are continuing to investigate the options available for acquiring the land and I am ..
hopeful that the matter may soon be resolved.

This letter is to confirm with you that should in future, the land be transferred to the Minister for the
Environment for management under the NPW Act, DECCW would maintain its commitment to the
implementation of your vi.sion for the site as detailed in previous correspondence between yourself
and Bob Conroy of the Parks and Wildlife Group.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate in contacting me on thee
above number.

Yours sincerely

~~~

Catherine Gallery
A1Manager, Reserve Establishment and Land Information Unit
Parks and Wildlife Group'

PO Box 1967 Hurstville NSW 1481
43 Bridge Street, Hurstville NSW .
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